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March 2020 Newsletter

School Closings: Spring Term

The school will be closed on Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th March for St Patrick’s Day. 
Coronavirus

The school is taking all precautions as set out by the PHA, children are being asked to wash their hands regularly and all visitors to the school are also being asked to wash their hands on entering the school. We would ask that parents leave younger children at the front door where we will take them to their classrooms. The school is currently working on contingency plans in the very likely event of a school closure. We will take the necessary steps to ensure our children have school work to complete at home, if and when the school has to close. We will however keep you up to date and as soon as we know anything we will let you now, via our text messaging service. Please be advised if your child has an underlying medical condition or is immune supressed you should contact your doctor for advice. 
Confirmation

Confirmation has been cancelled until further notice as has the Year Seven Pledge Mass.

P5/6 Assembly

P5/6 performed their assembly this morning, it is now on the school website.
Literacy Week 2nd - 6th March
Last week we did lots of different activities associated with our Literacy.

Year Six and Seven are completed Paired and Shared Reading with P1/2/3 every afternoon.

Book Fair

The Book Fair was in the school from Thursday 27th February until Thursday 5th March. Thank-you so much to Miss Tracey and all of those who helped out with the Book Fair 
Book Character Day/Snuggle Up and Read 
All of the children came to school on Friday 8th March dressed up as their favourite character from a story. They all looked fabulous.
Ian Jackson came and worked with our Key Stage 2 children on Digital Literacy
The Lyric Theatre 

The Lyric Theatre Group visited the school on Tuesday and performed interactive plays on environmental issues with Year 3-7.
Library Visit

Our Year 1 and 2 children visited Enniskillen library for storytelling.
We all designed book boxes of our favourite books which you can see on display in the foyer and on our school website.
There are lots of photos on the school website of all recent events.
First Penance took place on Tuesday 12th March and it was a lovely occasion for all of our children.
Book Cereal Boxes

Well Done to everyone who made their Book Boxes. They are all amazing. You put so much work into them and shared the stories with the whole class. Here are just a few. See our school foyer and website for more.

